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Academic Proficiency:
-During our week of summer school, we plan to collect data to help with a smooth instructional start to the new year.  With our week of summer school, we should be in a great position to start with academic instruction before many of the other schools that will need time to focus on new safety protocols.     
 Personalized Learning:
-With such small numbers next year, Sara and Mr. PJ are planning on a great deal of personalized learning and individualized instruction for all students.    
High Quality Staffing:
-Sara and Mr. PJ were here most of this past week planning and preparing for our week of summer school.  Mr. PJ was at the leadership retreat last week with the other members of the leadership team for one full day at Landmark College and another day of information from Laurie Garland and a rafting trip.  Kudos to Bill for setting up something fun for the leadership team to do during a summer when we all have been working much more than normal!!!  Thank you, Bill!   
Safe, Healthy Schools:
-Sara, Sally, and Mr. PJ were all in the building last week planning for the week of summer school and for the return of students in the fall.  Last Monday morning, Sara, Paul, Chris Medina, and Mr. PJ all met to go over protocols for a safe and healthy return to school.  We do have two tents being donated to set up outdoor classrooms, which will help us to limit our time in the building this next week and in the fall. 
Financial Efficiencies: 
-Our entire summer school budget, including all staffing and supplies, and all of our new academic supplies for next year have been paid for with REAP grant money!!!   Our final numbers from last year did end with a surplus for the year as well.  


